Mr. Turner and the Members of the School Board,

Please accept this letter as my official resignation as the 5th grade Science and Social Studies teacher at Reagan Elementary. After much consideration, I feel that this is the best decision for my family. However I will be finishing up the remainder of my contract.

This has been a very tough decision to make as I have enjoyed my time here and have really enjoyed working with our great students and staff. I feel that I must make this decision in the best interest of family and part ways with Quanah I.S.D. to pursue employment in the Wichita Falls area.

Thank you very much for the opportunity you have provided in allowing me to work here and be involved at Quanah.

Sincerely,

Bayli Billings

received & accepted or behalf & PISD

Susan Fambringh Principal, Reagan

3-10-170